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January 23, 2020
Babylon High School
Counseling Office
50 Railroad Ave

Babylon, NY 11702
Dear Counselor,

This fall, the University will conduct its 36th Chancellor's Leadership Class (CLC), and we
invite you to nominate one of the top student leaders in your high school to participate. The
CLC meets weekly during the students’ freshman year and is designed to provide exceptional
leadership development opportunities for members of the class. Approximately 90 student
leaders will be chosen from the class of 2020 to participate in this exciting seminar. In
addition, CLC students will receive a $1000 scholarship ($500 per semester) for their freshman
year.

To be eligible, a student must be admitted to the University of Mississippi for fall 2020 and
have completed the Entering Freshman Special Programs and Scholarships Application. If you
would like to nominate a student leader from your school, please complete the online
submission at https:/ /bit.ly/2NMRd4e. Only one nomination per school will be accepted. We
will be accepting nominations through February 15th.

We ask that you nominate a student who has demonstrated a sincere interest in the University
of Mississippi. Because of the extremely competitive nature of the selection process, we also
ask that nominees demonstrate a very strong record of leadership and community service. By
nominating your most deserving student, you will increase the chances of your nominee being
selected for participation in the Chancellor’s Leadership Class.

Thank you for your support of this important program for freshmen at Ole Miss. We look
forward to receiving your nomination.

Sincerely,
Cpail —
Jody Lowe

Interim Director of Admissions
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